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Hello, and thank you for your time. My name is Nick Cain and I'm a resident of 
Denmark, ME. I am in support of this bill, as I find it common sense and the only 
equitable way for businesses to operate. I do not use credit cards and know many 
people that also opt not to use them due to privacy concerns, outrageous interest rates 
and the fact that many people simply cannot access a credit card due to their financial 
situation. If passed, this bill would protect the low income and financially unstable 
individuals in our society to still be able to make the purchases that they need. I find it
cruel and unjust that any business would turn away, or furthermore charge a higher 
fee to someone not financially able to access a credit card. This is classism in it's very 
name and has no place in our state or country. Please vote in favor of this bill to 
protect our freedom to pay with cash. Thank you.


